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11 December 2018

Apologies from K Brough, C Chennoufi


Welcome

2.  Minute - read and approved

3.  Mental Health and Wellbeing - A Loch, PT health and Wellbeing
Aisling informed the group about the school’s approach to enhancing this important feature of our SIP.
Looking for parents to provide feedback on services the school is providing and what supports parents need to support their children better.

4.  Headteacher Report
Christmas Fair and Cabaret were a huge success
Ensured letter went to parents re. consultation
St Margaret’s Hospice fundraising on Christmas Bus

5. Potential consultation
Michelle updated the group on the letter distributed by Parent Council to local elected members.
City Administration Committee will take any decision about the consultation. This has apparently been decided in February 2018. Parents who have written to their elected member appear to be receiving a standard response. 
Michelle has met with Maureen McKenna and leader of the Council - Susan Aitken.
Apparently Nicola Sturgeon has alerted the council that she wishes all views to be considered.

Date for City Administration Meeting to be determined.

Public meeting will be held in Notre Dame High School. Parent Council concerned that this should be held in a neutral venue. The shape of this is still to be decided.
Michelle asked the group to remain committed to agreed approach by Parent Council.
Looking for more high profile public figures to support the Parent Council position. Need to be mindful of the impact on young people who will be preparing for prelims and exams in the new year, around the time of the consultation.

Group agreed that all work and any additional contacts/agencies go through Michelle Watt.

Create a fact sheet - Michelle and Ciaran working on this.

Suggestion to ensure all positive achievements are on Twitter.

Next Meeting: Monday 28 January 2019, 5.30p.m.


